
 
 

 

 
April 5, 2023 

 

Michael Andreotti 
9600 NE 126th Ave 
Vancouver, WA 98682 
sent via email andreottim@aks-eng.com 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

616 NE 4th Avenue 
Camas, WA 98607 

www.ci.camas.wa.us 

 

 

RE:  6th Avenue Major Variance (MAJVAR23-01) Application Completeness Review 
 
 

Dear Michael Andreotti, 
 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the above application submitted on 2/28/2023, and 
resubmitted on 3/29/2023, has been deemed complete in accordance with Camas Municipal Code 
(CMC) Section 18.55.130. Staff will begin reviewing the application and contact you should we have 
questions/comments. 

 
If you have any questions, please email me: msutherland@cityofcamas.us 

 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Madeline Sutherland, AICP 
Planner 
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